
 

 

3 Lakes Improvement District 

TLID 

Minutes from meeting of:  10/5/2020 

John S           P 

Walt M         P 

Nancy H       P 

Scott R         P 

Harry E        P 

Diane S        P 

Mike F         P 

Kenzie P      P 

Guests:  

 

Call to Order at:   6:00 PM 

Adoption of Agenda: Motion by           John S                                   2nd by            Harry E                           pass 

Changes - none 

 

 Approval of Minutes: Motion by           Walt M                                  2nd by           John S                    pass  

Changes - none 

 

Financial Report:  Bills paid:    $8,592.40 - Wenck Report  

     $11.00  - Postage 

     $8,603.40 - Total Bills paid 

     

   Account balance:     $73,632.27 

Motion by            Walt M                                         2nd by       Harry E                              pass  

 

Officer Reports: 

Chair:    

 Golden Clams were found on Briggs Lake.  This is an AIS but is not a huge threat.  They have never been found 

on an inland lake.  Usually don't survive winters when water is frozen over.  This will be looked at again next 

year.  Healthy Lakes/BLCA will take the lead on this. 



 

 

 

 Scott would like to purchase AIS identification cards to hand out to lake residents.  We would like to get the 

following:  Curlyleaf Pondweed, Red Crayfish, Spiny Water Fleas, Starry Stonewort, Zebra Mussels, EWM/native 

milfoil.  The DNR will give us approx. 100 of each, Scott is recommending we purchase additional cards at a cost 

of around $50-$60. 

   

Motion by   Walt M   2nd by   Mike F 

 

 Scott is working on the annual report, he's almost finished. 

 

Vice-Chair:    No Report 

 

Secretary:   No Report 

 

Treasurer:   No Report 

 

Advisor:   No Report 

 

Old Business:  

 Assessment ok'd by county - everything is good to go.  Dan Weber has been a huge help at the County. 

 James Johnson Update - haven't heard anything lately. 

 Weise Property - nothing new. 

 Carry Over Policy - Nancy will draft a policy and have ready to review by the November T-LID meeting. 

 Wenck Update - nothing new, still waiting for final report. 

 

New Business: 

 Big Elk Lake EWM - EWM was found this fall on Big Elk Lake.  Mike F sprang into action and coordinated a fast 

response and, along with some Big Elk Lake residents, spent a weekend pulling  EWM on Big Elk Lake.  Healthy 

Lake/BLCA are aware of this and are working on it. 

 During the Healthy Lakes meeting this month some Big Elk Lake residents in attendance commented on a desire 

to contact residents on their lake in regards to possibly joining the T-LID.  This is at its very early stage, we will 

keep ourselves informed if this moves forward. 

 

Adjourn at                 6:30 PM     

 


